Dear Christopher,

PROPS was created to celebrate the Full Sail culture of leadership, innovation, stewardship, creative
contribution, and community involvement to continuously improve the environment for our learning
community.

In June 2013, you were recognized for the Academic Innovation category by a student, Crystal
Thompson. The recognition was submitted as follows:

Taking his class, | was a little nervous because | had never written a script before. Now that | have
and have gotten feedback from Christopher Odom, | am more confident now. He was very honest in
what | needed to change, but he said it in such a positive way that he made it alright for me not to
know everything about scripting. | definitely feel better about my writing and | plan to do it even more
now. | am addicted to writing scripts! He has made me want to submit my writing.

On behalf of Full Sail, | want to thank you for your passion and commitment to providing an
outstanding education experience for our students.
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